From: Jaime Loreto Fraile Jiménez de Muﬁana_

Sent: jeudi, 4 avril 2024 09:13
To: ECE-Aarhus-Compliance <aarhus.compliance@un.org>; Aarhus Punto Focal-

Cc: rep.ginebraoi [MAEC] >; M. Olga Fraile Paredes
Subject: RE: ACCC/C/2017/159 (Spain) - letter to the Party concerned and the communicants

Dear Fiona,

In our view, our letter to the CC dated March 6™ sufficiently expresses our assessment of the case,
and there is no need for a new hearing.

We remain, however, at your full disposal for a phone call, should there be any aspect of the letter
on which you may need more information.

Thank you, as usual, for you work towards full implementation of the convention.
Best regards,

Jaime L. Fraile Jiménez de Mufiana

Senior officer

National Focal Point, Aarhus Convention

Underdirectorate for International Affairs

Ministry for the Ecological Transition and the Demographic Challenge
Plaza de San Juan de la Cruz, 10. 28071 Madrid Spain

mobile phone

before printing this email.





